
 PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

On or about February 25, 2011 Pace Community Action Agency was awarded a Community 

Development Block Grant from the Indiana Housing and Community Development Authority for 

the purpose of homeowner repair & rehabilitation.  Pace will hold a public hearing on February 

21, 2012, at 5:30 p.m. (Eastern Time) at Pace’s Administration Building, 525 N. 4
th

 Street, Room 

105 to provide citizens an opportunity to express their views on the rehabilitation project. 

 

Records and information regarding the accounting of this grant are available from Michael 

Leech, Facilities Manager, 525 N. 4
th

 Street, Vincennes, IN  47591, (812) 882-7927.  Pace’s 

office hours are Monday – Friday 8:30-4:30.  Interested citizens are invited to provide comments 

regarding the rehabilitation project either at the public hearing or by prior written statement.   

 


